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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

Regulatory and policy proposals (Phase 2) under the 
Conservation Authorities Act 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Environment Conservation and Parks 

Consultation Deadline 

Friday, February 25, 2022 

Summary 

Ontario is making regulatory and policy proposals under the Conservation 

Authorities Act to improve conservation authority (CA) governance, oversight, 
transparency, and accountability. The proposals include regulations about municipal 
levies, the CA budget process and a list of classes of programs and services for 

which CAs can charge a fee. 

Proposed Form of Input 

City staff will prepare a letter for submission on the Environmental Registry of 
Ontario Portal. 

Rationale 

The city has an interest in policy that may affect the GRCA. 

Lead 

Environmental Services and Engineering Services with support from Planning and 
Building Services, Finance and Intergovernmental Services. 

Link to Ministry Website 

Consultation Webpage on the ERO 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-4610
mailto:Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca

